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Larry Sayer <lj say4@yahoo.com>
Wednesday, March 17, 2010 7:25 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

It is with great regret that I need to write this email to you about your proposed changes to the forex
market. Are you trying to cut the small guy out of trading and thereby leave it only for the rich. This
change would create nothing but more problems and a great opportunity for crooks to take advantage of
traders. Leave things alone.
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